
 

 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE (No. 16 of 2015) 
 

ODPP CONCLUDES YEAR IN TRADITIONAL STYLE  

 

The Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions (ODPP) concluded a busy year 

with its traditional Annual Black Tie dinner and awards night for its staff and 

officers at the Governor’s Restaurant last Friday evening (4.12.15). 

 

Awards and certificates of appreciation were presented to four outstanding 

staff of the legal and corporate divisions.  

 

The most Outstanding Performance Award (Legal) went to Amelia Vavadakua 

whilst the Outstanding Performance Award (Corporate) went to Naipote 

Matakitoga.  

 

Two Certificates of Appreciation in the Corporate division were also awarded to 

Torika Rokonaikau and Josefa Tosokiwai.  

 

Newly appointed High Court Judge Mr Justice Vinsent Perera (formerly of the 

ODPP) presided.  

 

---END--- 

10 December 2015 

(Photos supplied) 
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The Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions is an independent office established under 

section 117 of the 2013 Fijian Constitution. The Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions is 

motivated by the principle that it is in the interests of justice that the guilty be brought to justice 

and the innocent are not wrongly convicted. 

 


